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Dear Sirs, 
I am writing on behalf of  my husband and myself to submit our objections to the proposed plans 

for 11 Richborough Rd. Richborough Rd is a small road with a strong community spirit and consists 
primarily of family houses. To convert this house into 6 bedsits will change the character of  the 
road and put additional pressure on the parking in the road. In speaking to other families who live 
in Richborough Rd none of us are happy with these plan. 
There has already been an issue with n o l l  Richborough rd as a dwelling was put up in the garden 
without planning permission. We feel the owners of  this house want to install high density living 
with little consideration for the families who live in the road. 
Yours faithfully 
Professor Philippa Talmud and Professor Steve Humphries 
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